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What’s On at The GALE Centre in January and February?

Opening Hours

Monday – Saturday –10am–6pm

Sunday – 10.30am – 5.30pm

Open House Evenings

5 and 6 Feb, then every Tuesday thereafter

6 – 9pm

Our open house evenings are back for 2018.

If you’re looking for a warm place to meet friends and family, share an informal meal or do craft activities together over the winter months then why not join us on Tuesday evenings?

The GALE Centre will be open from 6-9pm every Tuesday, we’ll have the fire on, space to sit and relax and a homemade evening meal available.  
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Screen Machine Special!

We’re going to kick start our 2018 Open House evenings with a pre-Screen Machine get together on 5 and 6 February, complete with home-made takeaway popcorn to get you in the mood for film watching.  

What’s cooking?
Vegetarian and Vegan Curry

or

Beef Chilli

Served with Basmati rice and Naan bread

If you plan to eat from our menu in The GALE Centre we would kindly ask you to book in advance, if you wish to do so just send us an email, give us a call or pop in and say hello! Email: cafe@galeteam.co.uk; Telephone: 01445 712071

You’re also welcome to bring your own food and drink if you prefer.  The whole purpose of our open house Tuesdays is to have a sociable evening together, so please do come along and help make it work!

Strupag

21 February; 12 – 2pm

Join us for a sociable community get together over a light lunch.  Everyone welcome, whether you live locally or are just passing through.  

There is no charge for the lunch but donations of food or cash are always welcome.  Just get in touch to find out more 01445712071, or email cafe@galeteam.co.uk
Other GALE News

Peer Support

Now in its 20th year, GALE is one of the longest running Development Trusts in Scotland.  There is a growing interest in and awareness of the Development Trust movement across Scotland.  As a result we are experiencing an increase in demand from communities wanting to learn from our experiences and replicate some of what we do in their communities.  This sort of peer support is a great way to grow the movement and increase capacity of communities to take action on the things that matter to them.

Already in 2018 we have provided peer support and mentoring services to two would be Development Trusts.  Assynt Community Association is in the process of becoming a Development Trust and is also looking at turning the Lochinver Tourist Information Centre into an independent community run facility similar to what we have at GALE.  We ran a workshop for the group and the wider community in Lochinver in early January.  

Last week Strathpefrer Residents Association spent a day in Gairloch with staff, volunteers and GALE Directors learning about GALE, Development Trusts and how to run sustainable, independent community projects.  

We really enjoyed sharing our experiences with these ambitious communities and look forward to seeing what they do with the learning and inspiration they took away.  

Ewe Too
Since November we have been working with a number of local community groups who are keen to establish a regular, informal gathering for people of all ages and backgrounds, based around friendship, food and fun, including those who might offer support to others as well as some who might need it.

The initial plan is for a regular lunch-time gathering for soup and home baking, together with conversation and perhaps other activities.

Do you have thoughts, ideas and suggestions on how we might develop such a project?  If so, then we’d love to hear from you.  Please join us for a one-off event to share ideas over a light lunch on Friday 26th January 12noon-2pm in Gairloch Church of Scotland Hall.

For more information please contact tania@galeteam.co.uk

People News

We’ve had a number of changes to our team of staff and volunteers over recent months.

In November Lynda Macintosh joined our team of staff as an assistant on the Volunteer Programme and Stuart Smith joined our Board of volunteer Directors.  Both are very welcome additions to our team.

Louise Pearson joined us in December, taking up a new permanent role at GALE as Community Café Co-ordinator.  She brings with her a wealth of experience in catering and customer service and we look forward to seeing her make her mark on our café service over the months ahead.  
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Louise Pearson, our new Community Café Co-ordinator

As well as these welcome new arrivals, we are sad to see Natasha Miles leave us at the start of January.  Natasha was responsible for our marketing activities and produced a number of promotional fliers which have helped raise greater awareness about our charitable work as a development trust.    

Staff and volunteers enjoyed a tea party at The GALE Centre last week to wish her a fond farewell and all the very best in her new endeavours.  
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Saying farewell to Natasha Miles at a tea party in The GALE Centre in her honour
[image: image4.jpg]


[image: image5.jpg]


[image: image6.jpg]


GALE is a membership organisation open to all. It is a Scottish Registered Charity and works on social, economic and environmental projects that help to build strong, resilient communities in the Gairloch and Loch Ewe area.  Become a member to support our work or contact us to find out more about any of our projects. 
The GALE Centre, Achtercairn, Gairloch, IV21 2BH
enquiries@galeactionforum.co.uk
www.galeactionforum.co.uk



01445 712071


